HAITI LUTHERAN MISSION SOCIETY
400 Glenridge Avenue
St Catharines, Ont.
Canada L2T 3L2

September 1, 2011

Global Village Champions Foundation
Dear Kevin,

Please accept our heartfelt gratitude for your contribution in July 2010 to our
ongoing humanitarian and mission work in Haiti. Your generous donation of all
the over-the-counter meds, gauze, bandages, vitamins, anti-histamines aspirin,
children’s Tylenol and many other items was graciously received by our friends in
the Lutheran Churches in Haiti. | believe that your supplies went on container
number 9. As you witnessed, it was quite a challenge squeezing your extra 18
boxes of medical supplies into our already stuffed 40 foot container.

We shipped our 11th container this past May and it finally got released by the
government in August. Because there is no duty on a humanitarian load ( ie no
money involved ), they always make us wait. In the end we have never lost a
stitch of clothing, so that should be a comfort to our donors.

Keep up the good work...Howard Bogusat....HLMC head of shipping



